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DOCUMENT NO. 06954-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 1:14 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL Rate Proposal Review 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 1:09 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL Rate Proposal Review 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 2025001 1 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Charles Caulkins <charlescaulkins@vahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 25, 2025 10:13 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Rate Proposal Review 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I am writing to express my support for Florida Power & Light's (FPL) proposal for rate adjustments. As 
a consumer and someone involved in the community, I believe it is important to consider the long¬ 
term benefits and positive impact that these proposed adjustments will bring to both consumers and 
the infrastructure that supports our daily lives. 

I know that FPL's charge for electricity remains below the national average. This competitive pricing 
has provided a significant advantage for residents and businesses in their service areas in Florida, 
which enhances opportunities for economic growth and stability. The proposed rate increase is a 
modest adjustment that will ensure FPL continues to provide affordable energy while maintaining high 
service standards. 

Moreover, FPL has demonstrated a solid commitment to enhancing the reliability and resilience of our 
power grid. The company has invested billions of dollars into hardening the grid, a proactive measure 
that protects against severe weather events and reduces the likelihood of prolonged outages.. These 
investments are essential for safeguarding our communities and ensuring that we have a robust 
infrastructure capable of withstanding future challenges. 

In addition to these investments, FPL has consistently shown responsiveness in repairing power 
outages. I know from personal experience that they are very prompt to address power outages 24 
hours a day Their efficient and timely response to disruptions has minimized inconvenience and 
economic loss for residents and businesses alike. This level of service is a testament to FPL's 
dedication to customer satisfaction and operational excellence. 
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In conclusion, the proposed rate increases by FPL are a necessary step to continue providing 
reliable, affordable, and sustainable energy to our community. I urge the PSC to approve FPLs 
request which will recognize its past good performance and confirm its commitment to continue to 
provide excellent service at competitive rates. 

Thank you for your consideration. 
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